
Appendix 3 
 
From: wahid malik  
Sent: Saturday, December 16, 2023 6:00 PM 
To: Licensing Team Subject: License premises  
 
 
 
Hi to whom it may concern I am writing to object a license of sale of alcohol at the premises of 146 
infirmary street, Blackburn, bb2 3sf. My name is Wahid Malik and I am a resident of 142 infirmary 
street, Blackburn, bb2 3sf. I believe by this shop obtaining an alcohol licence and selling alcohol will 
bring disturbance to the area and possibly antisocial behaviour next to where I live. Also I believe 
this may attract more members of the public and create a parking issue as there is already 
insufficient parking in this area at most times. This shop also does not have its own car park so there 
for will cause a problem for residents parking where they live. 
 
Kind regards 
Wahid Malik 
 


